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Your submission for this review:

I feel that the proposed increase in cost for water to be excessive. Water is essential for drinking, hygiene and maintaining some
level of comfort in our everyday lives. I am sufficiently sceptical enough as to believe that these kinds of rate hikes, once
introduced, will be the opening of the flood gates in increasing charges. Water is essential for every person regardless of age or
income. It is really essential that Australian cost of living be affordable, and this type of increase is unacceptable. At the current
rate of price hikes, Australia will be a miserable country to live in.





